
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
Good afternoon everyone. 
A slightly shorter Weekly News this week—the snow caught us off guard. We hope that you have 
managed to enjoy some time in the snow. As always, a huge thank you for your support—making 
the decision to close the school is never one we take lightly but in the interests of the safety of all of 
our Ebor Gardens community, we believe it was the right thing to do. Some of our staff travel quite a 
distance and the roads were treacherous! 
A huge thank you to all the parents/carers who have joined Miss Thackeray and Mrs Heaton so far 
for our Community Hub Afternoon Teas and support with learning. Over twenty people have packed 
themselves into our Community Hub building and enjoyed a warm drink, cakes, biscuits, chatter and 
a little learning to help with how you support your child’s learning. These sessions continue weekly 
throughout this half term and it is important that you share your ideas with us so that we can      
continue to support you in the best way possible at home. Those who attended also got a first 
glimpse of our Ebor Gardens Pantry—more information about this will follow in due course. We 
have also been busy arranging further support for our families and information is being sent 
out as we get it and as new opportunities arise. Enjoy the snow and stay safe.   
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 95% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
 

Our Biscuit Bears are going to 2NI & 5GA for the best attendance this week. 

5GA have won a Pizza Party for 100% attendance this week. 

1HM, 2NI, 3NB, 3JH, 5HW & 5GA have won an extra playtime for attendance over 97% this week. 

N— 89% Rec 1— 92% Rec 2— 88%  1HM– 97% 1FA— 93% 2HW— 96% 2NI— 98%  3NB—97% 

3JH— 99% 4LB— 95% 4RM— 94% 5HW– 99% 5GA— 100% 6NP— 94% 6CH—94%   
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Dates for your diary—Spring Term 

Tuesday 14th March 2023—World Maths Day 

Friday 17th March 2023—Year 1 trip to Pontefract Castle  

Friday 17th March 2023—Red Nose Day in School  

Tuesday 28th March 2023—Easter Discos in School  

Thursday 30th March 2023—Year 2 trip to Pontefract Castle  

Friday 31st March 2023—Year 5 Trip to Leeds Museum  

Friday 31st March 2023—School closes for Easter holidays  

Monday 17th April 2023—School reopens for the Summer term  


